
 

Croydon Camera Club Newsletter – 17 May 2020 

Club Matters 

At last week’s meeting we had an evening with David Leith Jones FRPS as he took us first to Italy and 

then Kenya.  The latter was especially fascinating as through his photography he showed us the lives 

of the nomadic Masai tribes.  A proud people who herd their animals in the traditional manner, 

David demonstrated that their lifestyle is similar to that depicted in ancient Egyptian times and goes 

back at least back 10,000 years.  David explained how recent well intentioned efforts to improve 

their existence had the opposite effect and those who continue to practice the ancient customs are 

the ones who thrive. 

We have now had two of our Sunday Afternoon Tea social sessions.  They are an opportunity to talk 

with each other at a time when other interaction is restricted.  All are welcome. 

Club Matters 

DPI Competition 5th Round – 20 May 2020 

With this round, we complete this season’s DPI competition.  The judge will be Cherry Larcombe, 

who is making her first “visit” to our club. 

Chairman’s Evening – 27 May 2020 

This is the meeting when, as Chairman, I choose the topic for the evening and I have invited a friend 

of mine, Norman Smith, .to give us a talk.  There will be more details in next week’s newsletter. 

Mike Farley 

Chairman 
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